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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Year 3 Commonwealth Games trip to Aldersley Stadium  

 

We are delighted that our Year 3 children have been invited to take part in a sports 
activity day at Aldersley Leisure Centre as part of Wolverhampton’s Commonwealth Games 
launch.  

  

The children will spend the day on Wednesday 22nd June at Aldersley Leisure Centre where 
they will join children from other local primary schools and take part in a range of 
sporting activities.  

The children will walk to Aldersley accompanied by St Paul’s staff and will return to 
school in time for normal collection. 

 

Please give permission for your child to attend via the Gateway app by Friday 17th June.  

 

Your child should wear their school PE kit and a sunhat. Please apply suncream before 
school on this day. In case of rain, please send your child with a waterproof jacket. Your 
child will also need to bring a packed lunch and drink in a small backpack. If your child 
has Free School Meals, they are entitled to a school prepared packed lunch. Please order 
via the Gateway App by Friday 17th June.  

 

   

Yours sincerely 

 

J. Ferretti (Headteacher) 

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

